
Dear students 

Assalamualikum, wish your safe and sound health and pray to Almighty God for that. You are requested 

to follow the classes in TV according to routine given here. Keep stay at home, continue your study. In 

case of your any difficulty related to your studies, you can communicate to your subject teacher/class 

teacher collecting phone number/mobile number from your diary.  

Regards,  

Principal, BCPSC. 



 



 


